
HOLI 
The Indian Festival of Color! 

Fri, Apr 18th 3-5 p.m., Library Lawn, Hampshire 
College 

 
Spiritual Life and the South Asian Arts and 

Culture at Hampshire College invites all 
the students and staff of all the five colleges to 

their fun loaded event.  Get ready, and  
welcome the spring, by throwing colors and 

soaking each other.  Indian snacks will be 
served.  Everyone is welcome! 

 

Syma Sheikh, SsSLC @hampshire.edu , 413-559-5282      
https://www.facebook.com/events/616927238400721/                  


